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CONCERN:	 	 	Five	students	and	two	parents	spoke	on	behalf	of	 retaining	Mike	McGregor	as	 the	Girls	
Cross	 Country	 and	 Long	 Distance	 track	 coach.	 	 All	 the	 speakers	 expressed	 their	 support	 for	 Mr.	
McGregor,	 and	 gave	 examples	 of	 how	 he	 had	 helped	 students	 athletically,	 academically,	 and	
personally.				
	
RESPONSE:	 	 The	 Principal’s	 decision	 not	 to	 retain	 Mr.	 McGregor	 is	 supported	 by	 both	 the	
Superintendent	and	the	Board	of	Education.	 	The	reasons	for	not	retaining	Mr.	McGregor	as	a	coach	
are	 considered	a	 confidential	personnel	matter.	 	Neither	 the	District	nor	 the	Principal	 can	 comment	
about	confidential	personnel	matters.	
	
	
	
	
	

	


